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  Papertoy Monsters Brian Castleforte,2010-12-29 A
breakthrough paper-folding book for kids—paper
airplanes meet Origami meets Pokemon. Papertoys,
the Internet phenomenon that’s hot among graphic
designers and illustrators around the world, now
comes to kids in the coolest new book. Created and
curated by Brian Castleforte, a graphic designer
and papertoy pioneer who rounded up 25 of the
hottest papertoy designers from around the world
(Indonesia, Japan, Australia, Italy, Croatia,
Chile, even Jackson, Tennessee), Papertoy Monsters
offers 50 fiendishly original die-cut designs that
are ready to pop out, fold, and glue. The book
interleaves card stock with paper stock for a
unique craft package; the graphics are colorful
and hip, combining the edginess of anime with the
goofy fun of Uglydolls and other collectibles.
Plus each character comes with its own back-story.
And the results are delicious: meet Pharaoh Thoth
Amon, who once ruled Egypt but is now a mummy who
practices dark magic in his sarcophagus. Or Zumbie
the Zombie, who loves nothing more than a nice
plate of brains and yams. NotSoScary, a little
monster so useless at frightening people that he
has to wear a scary mask. Yucky Chuck, the
lunchbox creature born in the deepest depths of
your school bag. Plus Zeke, the monster under your
bed, Nom Nom, eater of cities, and Grumpy Gramps,
the hairy grandpa monster with his very own
moustache collection.
  Handprints on Hubble Kathryn D.
Sullivan,2019-11-05 The first American woman to
walk in space recounts her experience as part of
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the team that launched, rescued, repaired, and
maintained the Hubble Space Telescope The Hubble
Space Telescope has revolutionized our
understanding of the universe. It has, among many
other achievements, revealed thousands of galaxies
in what seemed to be empty patches of sky;
transformed our knowledge of black holes; found
dwarf planets with moons orbiting other stars; and
measured precisely how fast the universe is
expanding. In Handprints on Hubble, retired
astronaut Kathryn Sullivan describes her work on
the NASA team that made all this possible.
Sullivan, the first American woman to walk in
space, recounts how she and other astronauts,
engineers, and scientists launched, rescued,
repaired, and maintained Hubble, the most
productive observatory ever built. Along the way,
Sullivan chronicles her early life as a “Sputnik
Baby,” her path to NASA through oceanography, and
her initiation into the space program as one of
“thirty-five new guys.” (She was also one of the
first six women to join NASA’s storied astronaut
corps.) She describes in vivid detail what liftoff
feels like inside a spacecraft (it’s like “being
in an earthquake and a fighter jet at the same
time”), shows us the view from a spacewalk, and
recounts the temporary grounding of the shuttle
program after the Challenger disaster. Sullivan
explains that “maintainability” was designed into
Hubble, and she describes the work of inventing
the tools and processes that made on-orbit
maintenance possible. Because in-flight repair and
upgrade was part of the plan, NASA was able to fix
a serious defect in Hubble’s mirrors—leaving
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literal and metaphorical “handprints on Hubble.”
Handprints on Hubble was published with the
support of the MIT Press Fund for Diverse Voices.
  Crepe Paper Flowers Lia Griffith,2018-08-07 With
30 projects and an introduction to both crafting
paper flowers and working with crepe paper, this
book is full of inspiration and expert advice for
beginners. If you have a Cricut Maker, you can
download the templates to your machine so you can
enjoy your own homemade bouquets in no time. Crepe
paper is the best material for creating paper
flowers, especially for beginners. It's forgiving
and malleable--easy to cut, bend, curl, and shape
into peony petals, daffodil trumpets,
chrysanthemum blooms, and more. And if you have a
Cricut Maker, you can easily cut out the shapes
from templates you download for free on Lia
Griffith's website using a code. Then, follow
instructions for crafting the flowers to arrange
and display in vases and pots and as bouquets and
wreaths.
  Cutting Machine Crafts with Your Cricut, Sizzix,
or Silhouette Lia Griffith,2018-05-01 Get more
creative with your Cricut, Sizzix, or Silhouette
die cutting machine! Here are 50 easy projects and
60 templates for making gorgeous home accessories,
fun party decor, and memorable gifts. This book
includes beautiful items you can make using just
about any electronic die cutting machine, by
downloading the SVG templates, running your
materials through your machine, and following the
instructions to assemble your cut materials.
Discover graphic Scandinavian patterns to decorate
aprons and tea towels, paper succulent
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centerpieces, and dozens of blooms for bouquets,
garlands, and crowns. Every project includes easy
instructions and plenty of variations so you can
get the most out of your machine. With an
introduction to electronic die cutting machines
and options for cutting the templates out by hand,
this book is full of inspiration and expert
advice. Includes instructions for downloading 60
SVG cut files compatible with most electronic
cutting machines.
  Beyond Tube-and-Wing Bruce Larrimer,2020-06-15
  Energiya-Buran Bart Hendrickx,Bert
Vis,2007-12-05 This absorbing book describes the
long development of the Soviet space shuttle
system, its infrastructure and the space agency’s
plans to follow up the first historic unmanned
mission. The book includes comparisons with the
American shuttle system and offers accounts of the
Soviet test pilots chosen for training to fly the
system, and the operational, political and
engineering problems that finally sealed the fate
of Buran and ultimately of NASA’s Shuttle fleet.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26
This keepsake book includes pieces to build 25
detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from
across all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each
model also has a corresponding trading card that
includes captivating information about each
vehicle. This combination model kit and keepsake
book will take you on an adventure through the
entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find
beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-
out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
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including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter,
and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book
contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle
details, so you’ll discover little-known tidbits
about each vehicle as you build the models. Each
vehicle also comes with a collectible trading
card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum will
enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of
replica vehicles from a galaxy far, far away.
  Twinkie Chan's Crochet Goodies for Fashion
Foodies Twinkie Chan,2010-09-14 With Twinkie
Chan's Crochet Goodies for Fashion Foodies,
crocheters can have their cupcakes and wear them,
too. The founder of her own popular line of food-
inspired fashions, Twinkie Chan has whipped up a
feast of head-turning scarves, mittens, hats, and
more so that her many fans can learn to make her
culinary creations at home. You'll find recipes
for food-themed scarves that feature sushi, salad,
gingerbread men, buttered toast, eggs and bacon,
ice-cream cones, popcorn boxes, and more. You'll
also learn how to make a pair of strawberry
fingerless mittens, a chocolate cupcake hat
complete with a cherry on top, and even a coconut-
lemon cake tissue box cozy. Twinkie Chan's Crochet
Goodies for Fashion Foodies is divided into three
chapters--Sweet Things, Fruits and Veggies, and
Savory Stuff--and comes complete with an
illustrated how-to section, lists of ingredients
for each project, easy-to-follow, step-by-step
directions, and full-color photos and
illustrations. Beginning and experienced crafters
alike will go wild for these quirky, colorful,
wearable confections.
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  Meaningful Making 2 Paulo Blikstein,Sylvia Libow
Martinez,Heather Allen Pang,2019-03-08 Meaningful
Making 2 is a second volume of projects and
strategies from the Columbia University FabLearn
Fellows. This diverse group of leading K-12
educators teach in Fab Labs, makerspaces,
classrooms, libraries, community centers, and
museums--all with the goal of making learning more
meaningful for every child. A learning revolution
is in the making around the world. Enthusiastic
educators are using the new tools and technology
of the maker movement to give children authentic
learning experiences beyond textbooks and tests.
The FabLearn Fellows work at the forefront of this
movement in all corners of the globe. In this
book, the FabLearn Fellows share all new
inspirational lesson ideas, strategies, and
recommended projects across a broad range of age
levels. Illustrated with color photos of real
student work, the Fellows take you on a tour of
the future of learning, where children make sense
of the world by making things that matter to them
and their communities. To read this book is to
rediscover learning as it could be and should be--
a joyous, mindful exploration of the world, where
the ultimate discovery is the potential of every
child.
  Creating Value Through Corporate Restructuring
Stuart C. Gilson,2010-04-05 An updated look at how
corporate restructuring really works Stuart Gilson
is one of the leading corporate restructuring
experts in the United States, teaching thousands
of students and consulting with numerous
companies. Now, in the second edition of this
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bestselling book, Gilson returns to present new
insight into corporate restructuring. Through
real-world case studies that involve some of the
most prominent restructurings of the last ten
years, and highlighting the increased role of
hedge funds in distressed investing, you'll
develop a better sense of the restructuring
process and how it can truly create value. In
addition to classic buyout and structuring case
studies, this second edition includes coverage of
Delphi, General Motors, the Finova Group and
Warren Buffett, Kmart and Sears, Adelphia
Communications, Seagate Technology, Dupont-Conoco,
and even the Eurotunnel debt restructuring. Covers
corporate bankruptcy reorganization, debt
workouts, vulture investing, equity spin-offs,
asset divestitures, and much more Addresses the
effect of employee layoffs and corporate
downsizing Examines how companies allocate value
and when a corporation should pull the trigger
From hedge funds to financial fraud to subprime
busts, this second edition offers a rare look at
some of the most innovative and controversial
restructurings ever.
  Everyone Poops Taro Gomi,2020-09-01 The beloved,
bestselling potty-training classic, now re-
released for a new generation! An elephant makes a
big poop. A mouse makes a tiny poop. Everyone
eats, so of course: everyone poops! Taro Gomi's
classic, go-to picture book for straight-talk on
all things number 2 is back, as fresh and funny as
ever. • Both a matter-of-fact, educational guide
and a hilarious romp through poop territory •
Filled with timeless OMG moments for both kids and
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adults • Colorful and content-rich picture book
The concept of going to the bathroom is made
concrete through this illustrated narrative that
is both verbally and visually engaging. Everyone
Poops is just right for potty-training and
everyday reading with smart, curious readers. •
Perfect for children ages 0 to 3 years old • Equal
parts educational and entertaining, this makes a
great book for parents and grandparents who are
potty-training their toddler. • You'll love this
book if you love books like P is for Potty!
(Sesame Street) by Naomi Kleinberg, Potty by
Leslie Patricelli, The Potty Train by David
Hochman and Ruth Kennison.
  Geometric Folding Algorithms Erik D.
Demaine,Joseph O'Rourke,2007-07-16 Did you know
that any straight-line drawing on paper can be
folded so that the complete drawing can be cut out
with one straight scissors cut? That there is a
planar linkage that can trace out any algebraic
curve, or even 'sign your name'? Or that a 'Latin
cross' unfolding of a cube can be refolded to 23
different convex polyhedra? Over the past decade,
there has been a surge of interest in such
problems, with applications ranging from robotics
to protein folding. With an emphasis on
algorithmic or computational aspects, this
treatment gives hundreds of results and over 60
unsolved 'open problems' to inspire further
research. The authors cover one-dimensional (1D)
objects (linkages), 2D objects (paper), and 3D
objects (polyhedra). Aimed at advanced
undergraduate and graduate students in mathematics
or computer science, this lavishly illustrated
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book will fascinate a broad audience, from school
students to researchers.
  Origami Art Michael G. Lafosse,Richard L.
Alexander,2012-01-17 Fold advanced origami
projects with this beautiful origami book. From
the Origamido Studio, world renowned origami
artists Michael G. LaFosse and Richard L.
Alexander introduce a unique collection of origami
paper craft projects. Origami Art features folding
instructions for complex 3D origami models. These
featured origami projects will amaze and astound
paper folders with their intricate and lifelike
qualities. Also featured within this origami book
are articles on paper selection and preparation
for each project, advanced techniques, such as
wetfolding and compound origami plant design and
construction. LaFosse and Alexander embrace every
aspect of this fascinating art form and present it
brilliantly for advanced paper folders and the
artist in us all. While knowledge of some basic
folds are needed, the clear, expert instructions
allow readers to learn origami at a very high
level, without requiring a great deal of previous
origami knowledge or experience. This origami book
contains: 144 pages of full-color Advanced origami
folding techniques and tips Clear, step-by-step
instructions 15 signature origami projects If
you're eager to dive into a premium collection of
challenging origami designs, then this exciting
paper folding guide is for you! LaFosse's expert
instructions will step you through the creation of
origami masterpieces that are beautiful to behold
and make wonderful gifts. Origami art projects
include: American Alligator Pond Turtles Monk Seal
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Malaysian Birdwing Butterfly Munich Orchid And
many more…
  The Academic Book of the Future Rebecca E.
Lyons,Samantha Rayner,2015-11-13 This book is open
access under a CC-BY licence. Part of the
AHRC/British Library Academic Book of the Future
Project, this book interrogates current and
emerging contexts of academic books from the
perspectives of thirteen expert voices from the
connected communities of publishing, academia,
libraries, and bookselling.
  Folding Paper Meher McArthur,Robert J.
Lang,2013-08-06 This beautiful origami art book is
a collection of the best contemporary pieces from
some of the worlds most renowned papercraft
artists. Thanks to pioneering masters such as Dr.
Robert J. Lang, origami has transcended its humble
roots as a traditional Japanese papercraft to take
its place among the global fine arts. In Folding
Paper: The Infinite Possibilities of Origami, Dr.
Lang and Asian art curator Meher McArthur
chronicle origami's remarkable evolution and
showcases the widespread applications of paper
folding solutions in the fields of contemporary
mathematics, engineering, design, and the
international peace movement. Based around a
groundbreaking museum show by the same name,
Folding Paper features the work of more than forty
leading origami artists from around the world. It
traces the development of paper folding in both
the East and the West, recognizing the global
influences on this international art form. Now in
the early twenty-first century, origami is a
sophisticated fine art form consisting of many
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different styles, from representational to
geometric, abstract, and even conceptual. It has
become a symbol of peace, an inspiration for
engineers, and a conduit for scientific
advancement. Featured origami artists include:
Brian Chan Erik Joisel Erik and Martin Demaine
Tomoko Fuse Daniel Kwan Michael LaFosse Jeannine
Moseley Akira Yoshizawa Combining Dr. Lang's and
McArthur's illuminating narrative history with
lavish color photographs of more than sixty
breathtaking works—from Joel Cooper's haunting
Cyrus mask to Linda Tomoko Mihara's delicate Crane
Cube to Eric Joisel's lifelike Pangolin
model—Folding Paper is an enthralling introduction
to the contemporary art of paper folding.
  Paper Plate Bible Crafts Anita Reith Stohs,2012
Paper Plate Bible Crafts is a great resource for
fun crafts that teach favourite Bible stories in
any setting. Fast, inexpensive and readily
available, paper plates easily become masks,
mobiles, puppets and plaques. The finished crafts
are an ingenious way to reinforce Bible stories
and themes.The book includes 58 tried and tested
ideas for 5-7s, each with simple templates and
easy-to-follow instructions. Alongside the paper
plate, each craft uses basic, everyday materials
such as card, felt-tipped pens, scissors and glue
and can be completed as suggested or adapted to
suit the needs and skills of the children.Each
craft idea includes:Key Bible story referenceFull
equipment listEasy-to-follow instructionsSimple
discussion startersAlternative ideas for making
the craftIllustration of the finished craft
  Focus on Vocabulary 1 Diane Schmitt,Norbert
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Schmitt,David Mann,2011 A research-based
vocabulary textbook that gives intermediate to
high-intermediate students hands-on preparation
for understanding mid-frequency vocabulary, such
as that found in novels, newspapers, films and
social and workplace settings.
  We Are Paper Toys: Print-Cut-Fold-Glue-Fun Louis
Bou,2010-06-15 We Are Paper Toys! presents thirty-
two of the finest paper toy designers in the
world. Each artist gives us a glimpse of their
world and explains their passion for paper toys
through a personal interview. The book includes a
CD with PDF templates of some of the paper toys
showcased in this book. They are ready to be
printed, cut, and pasted so you can have these
small works of art in your own home. It's never
too soon to start cutting, folding, pasting, and
above all, having fun!
  The Nature of Code Daniel Shiffman,2024-09-03
All aboard The Coding Train! This beginner-
friendly creative coding tutorial is designed to
grow your skills in a fun, hands-on way as you
build simulations of real-world phenomena with
“The Coding Train” YouTube star Daniel Shiffman.
How can we use code to capture the unpredictable
properties of nature? How can understanding the
mathematical principles behind our physical world
help us create interesting digital environments?
Written by “The Coding Train” YouTube star Daniel
Shiffman, The Nature of Code is a beginner-
friendly creative coding tutorial that explores a
range of programming strategies for developing
computer simulations of natural systems—from
elementary concepts in math and physics to
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sophisticated machine-learning algorithms. Using
the same enthusiastic style on display in
Shiffman’s popular YT channel, this book makes
learning to program fun, empowering you to
generate fascinating graphical output while
refining your problem-solving and algorithmic-
thinking skills. You’ll progress from building a
basic physics engine that simulates the effects of
forces like gravity and wind resistance, to
creating evolving systems of intelligent
autonomous agents that can learn from their
mistakes and adapt to their environment. The
Nature of Code introduces important topics such
as: Randomness Forces and vectors Trigonometry
Cellular automata and fractals Genetic algorithms
Neural networks Learn from an expert how to
transform your beginner-level skills into writing
well-organized, thoughtful programs that set the
stage for further experiments in generative
design. NOTE: All examples are written with p5.js,
a JavaScript library for creative coding, and are
available on the book's website.
  Urban Paper Matt Hawkins,2009-04-21 Join the
Papertoy Revolution! This is a collection of 26 of
the coolest designer paper toys in existence,
ready to be cut out and built. Each papertoy has
step-by-step instructions, complete with easy-to-
use diagrams, so even a novice will be able to
make amazing papertoys with the help of a pair of
scissors and a few dabs of glue. Interviews with
contributors such as Shin Tanaka, Ben the
Illustrator, NiceBunny, Cubotoy and Kenn Munk are
included. You'll find out more about where their
ideas came from—and they might even inspire you to
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create your own papertoy! In addition, there is a
foreword by Andy Heng from www.toysrevil.net. The
DVD includes lots of bonus features, such as all
26 toy templates in PDF format (so you can build
cities full of papertoys); basic shapes (so you
can learn the building blocks of papertoys); blank
templates (so you can create your own skin);
longer, unabridged interviews with all the
designers in the book; and 33 bonus templates. So
grab your scissors, your glue and your
imagination, and get ready to enter an inspiring
new world of papertoys!
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